
 

 

Blue River Powder Packers 

 P.O. BOX 73, Blue River, BC V0E 1J0 

 

December 21, 2012 

 

Greetings Sledding Enthusiasts! 

The 2012-2013 season of outdoor recreation is upon us. We are very excited about this season and 

what it means for our community and the sport.  

Blue River Powder Packers is a not for profit society and we rely heavily on the hard work of dedicated 

volunteers to keep the organization thriving. The Blue River Powder Packers provide a Management 

Agreement in the Groundhog area of Blue River and we are looking to increase our management areas 

this year, providing increased terrain in which to ride. BRPPS grooms and maintains the trails that give 

access to much of the highly desired terrain that all snowmobilers seek. 

We are seeking corporate sponsorship this year to help with the many things that we need financial 

help with to support the growing infrastructure of the BRPPS.  We need corporate sponsor 

involvement to make the most success out of the growth of the sport in our community, as it serves all 

of us here in the tourism industry. 

Attached are the different corporate sponsorship opportunities and a sign up sheet.  We invite you to 

consider contributing to our organization and it’s mandate to grow. Together, we can grow to reach 

the common goal of a healthy tourism industry that is sustained with recreational snowmobiling in our 

community. 

All the best to you and yours this Christmas Season! I look forward to speaking with you in the coming 

weeks.  

 

Sincerely 

 

Bill Karas  

President, Blue River Powder Packers  

Phone: 250-812-0446 

E-mail: billkaras2@gmail.com 

 

 


